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Safety Committee 
 
We still need to do some more marshals training so we make proper use of them at 
our meets. 
 
Equipment 
 
The PVS equipment is in very good shape.  I was very pleased with how the PVS 
equipment worked at the November Open and the January Distance Mee . 
 
Some equipment is still at Colorado for repair.  They still have a backlog.  There is no 
estimate on when we will get the equipment back, but we can still support four 
simultaneous meets. 
 
I published a manual for configuring the CTS-6 to work with the printers.  That has 
been the biggest problem with the equipment thus far this season. 
 
We have been able to support equipment rentals to some outside organizations (e.g. 
masters & H.S.).  These organizations are now required to pay for the rental in 
advance. 
 
Technical Committee 
 
Jim Thompson created a spreadsheet again this year for the Age Group showing the 
number of JO qualifiers after the December meets.  It will be updated again in late 
January. 
 
Officials Committee 
 
Thirty officials’ clinics have been held this season.  Two more clinics are on the 
scheduled this month. 
 
PVS had five officials at Winter Nationals and two officials at Winter Junior Nationals. 
 
There has been a lot of activity the last month dealing with the re-certification and 
re-registration of PVS officials.  287 officials qualified for PVS to pay their 2014 
registration by working at least ten sessions at 2013 PVS-sanctioned meets. 
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